
31 March 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

As faculty adviser to Lavender Pride, I am delighted and grateful for our club members to have an 
opportunity to attend a joint trip with SAGA to CSU Dominguez Hills on April 25-26, 2025. 
Touring institutions of higher education in different places, at different scales, and with different 
areas of focus, is highly valuable for students who are looking to continue their educations beyond 
community college. This trip will provide a secure, friendly cohort of students and advisers with 
which club members can venture out to explore what will be a new campus and area. Inspiring 
students to step out of their comfort zones and reach for ‘more’ is one of the privileges of working 
with college students. 

 

Best, 

 

Anne-Marie Hodge 

Professor of Biology, Bakersfield College 

Anne-marie.hodge@bakersfieldcollege.edu 

423-506-9846 


